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MISSING 

ENDANGERED MALE 
 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public 
in locating a missing endangered male. 
 

Howard Ward was last seen on January 26, 2014 at approximately 11:00 A.M., 
when he was released from the Broward County Main Jail located at 555 
Southeast 1

st
 Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  Ward’s caretaker expected 

Ward to contact him when he was released, and he has not seen or heard from 
him.   
 

Law enforcement officials conducted a canvass of the area, checked local 
hospitals and homeless shelters, and have not been able to locate him.   
 

Ward is described as a W/M, 5’6”, 140 lbs., long wavy brown hair, blue eyes, and 
a thin build.  Investigators were not provided with a possible clothing description.   
 

Investigators were told that he requires medication for Paranoid Schizophrenia 
and he has been without medication during this time. 
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is 
encouraged to contact Detective Rosalind Wilson at 954-828-5570 or the Fort 
Lauderdale Police Department 954-828-5700.  
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